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The Irish Building Control Institute is pleased to present the IBCI Building Control 
Conference, 2003.  The theme of the conference is " Building in Our Changing 
Environment" and will afford an opportunity for those involved in building control 
throughout the state to consider the effects that our changing climate will have on the 
performance of our buildings and the challenges it presents to designers and builders. 
 
The Conference will be held over two days in the Nuremore Hotel, Carrickmacross.  
Lunch and refreshments will be provided on both days, with the conference dinner on 
Tuesday evening.  A Trade Exhibition will also be held in conjunction with the 
conference.  The programme will include ample time for discussion and debate. 
 
Day 1 will introduce the topic of climate change and emerging weather trends, 
developments in European legislation, building in the Scandinavian climate and 
information regarding insulating materials and practice.   
 
Day 2 will include presentations on recent changes to the building regulations and the 
Technical Guidance Documents, new trends in drainage design and common defects 
associated with poor detailing of ventilation, insulation and site drainage.  There will be 
ample time for discussion and debate. 
 
The cost of attendance is €300 per delegate. 
 
For further information or to obtain booking forms, please contact: 
 

Tom Johnson, Conference Coordinator 
 

Tel (01) 672 3468 
Fax (01) 677 3829 


